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9th Annual Women's Hunt
We will once again be offering a Women's Pheasant Hunt on Friday, October 12. We
offer this event in an effort to encourage more women to participate in pheasant
hunting. No experience is required but all participants must possess a current hunting
license or provide proof of taking a hunter safety course. The day begins @ 8:30 and
ends @ 3:00 PM. We begin with a lesson on field safety, followed by shooting
instruction & practice. Then we spend over two hours hunting with experienced guides
& dogs. After the hunt we have lunch; following lunch ladies can hunt again and/or learn
how to clean pheasants. Thanks to Lehigh Valley SCI and Cabela’s for their continued
support of this event. Interested ladies should contact Karen at
karen@pheasantvalleyfarm.com or go o our website: http://
www.pheasantvalleyfarm.com/events.html
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- If you have questions about
scheduling a hunt or events going
~on here at Pheasant Valley Farm
 please check out our website:
© www.pheasantvalleyfarm.com/
- or follow our page on Facebook.
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CONTACT INFORMATION:

Mark F. Wolfskill, Proprietor Karen Shannon, Dog Trainer & Guide
104 Stricker Road, Robesonia, PA 19551 karen@pheasantvalleyfarm.com
610-693-9836

mark@pheasantvalleyfarm.com

www.pheasantvalleyfarm.com




